
 
 

The Lions of the Montebello Lions Club are sponsoring a free vision 

screening with recycled eyeglasses. 
 

Screening will be conducted by: 

 
 

 

 

on 

Saturday, October 25, 2014 

8:00 AM – 2:00 PM 

Location: Applied Technology Center 

1200 West Mines Avenue 

 Montebello, CA  

(off of Montebello Blvd.) 

FIRST COME FIRST SERVED 

Se Habla Espanol 
This vision screening is not meant to replace a comprehensive eye examination and refraction that 
you obtain through your doctor’s office. The vision screening is designed to assess for ocular health 
concerns and provide a useable pair of recycled eyeglasses until you can obtain the professional 
services and ophthalmic materials on your own.  All residents from any community and all ages are 
welcome.  No income restrictions. 

NOTE: Screening may close earlier, subject to attendance. 
QUESTIONS: Call Bill Walters-323-724-3104 or Chris Ohrmund-909-598-0554  


